
ST. BENEDICT’S DAY NURSERY AND CHILDREN’S HOME INC. 
 

Mt. Bentinck 
Georgetown 
St. Vincent 
West Indies 

 “Whoever shall receive 
one such child in my 

name receives me”                     
(Mk 9:36) 

 
 
 
 
 
28th January 2016 

 
 

Dear Mrs Child-Ellis 
 
 
Thanks again for enquiring for our "Wish List".  
 
Attach, is the list prepared. 
 
All the best. 
 
God bless you abundantly with all your endeavors for this New Year, 2016. 

 
 
 
 

Yours respectfully 

 
Sr. Nyra Anne Pajotte O. Carm. 
Administrator, St. Benedict Day Nursery and Children’s Home Inc. 
 
 
 
 

"At St. Benedict's, the CHILD comes FIRST." 
Telephones: Sisters’ Residence: 784 458 6331 ▪ Hospital: 784 458 6244 

Fax: 784 458 6713 
E-mail: sisnyrapaj@hotmail.com 

 
 
 

 


